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Honorable Mayor and City Council

.Councilmember Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair, Housing and Neighborhoods Committee

HOMELESS SERVICES ADVISORY COMMITTEE ANNUAL REPORT ON THE
STATUS OF HOMELESS SERVICES IN LONG BEACH

The Housing and Neighborhoods Committee, at its meeting held December 21,

2004, considered a communication relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the
communication be received and referred to the City Manager for consideration in
development of the proposed ten-year homeless plan.

Respectfully submitted,

HOUSING AND NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE

Councilmember Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair

Prepared by:
Martha Cobb

Unanimous vote
Absent: None
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